
College Night  

Senior College 
Application Night 

 

Students and parents of the Class of 2019 are invited to attend 
an upcoming presentation that will provide information about the 

college application and financial aid processes.  
 

 
 

Wednesday, September 5, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
Plainfield South High School  

Auditorium (English) 
Media Center (Spanish) 

 

 

Topics covered will include: 
Senior Year Timeline/Important Deadlines 

Transcript Request Process 
Naviance Family Connection 
Scholarships & Financial Aid 

Campus Visits 
Letters of Recommendation 

College Essay Writing 
College Entrance Exams (ACT/SAT)

Presenters:  
Renee Koziol, College and Career Counselor, Plainfield North High School 

Michelle Rogers, Program Director for Regional Recruitment, Saint Louis University 
Eric Ruiz, Director of Admissions, University of St. Francis 


